
Dear Parents,  

 

1. Due to the current scenario of COVID Pandemic we are concerned about your well-being. We would 

prefer you to stay at home. If the school fees of your child are due for payment, then you may please pay 

the fees by any of the following methods:- 

a) Cash Payment - Proper COVID protocol will be followed during collection of fee in cash in the 

school. School Staff will collect fee on AGS Potha Gate on all days at any time during the day.  

b) Online Payment – This method is preferred for your well-being. Details for online payment are:- 

 Bank Name- SBI Surankote 

 Account Name- ARMY GOODWILL SCHOOL POTHA 

 Account no – 35997124024 

 IFSC- SBIN0011893 

2. As per the rules late fees charges will be levied for all payments done after 7 Jun 2020. However, no late 

fees will be taken for the LOCKDOWN period. 

3. The school needs your cooperation which will be highly appreciated.  

Thanks  

The School Management 


